
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
7th June 2013 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

To support our topic work on Theatres, the children in class 6 will be visiting the Theatre Royal for a Backstage 

Tour Wednesday 19th  June and the Priory theatre in Tynemouth on Thursday 20th June. 

 

On both days, we shall be leaving school promptly at 09:15, walking to Regent Centre and taking the Metro to our 

destination where we will then make the short walk to the Theatre. 

 

In accordance with the 1988 Education Reform Act we can only ask for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 to 

cover the cost of the visit. This includes the metro travel and the Backstage Tour. If it is not possible to fund 

the trip with voluntary contributions then regrettably the trip cannot take place. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs Brown  

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

CHILD’S NAME:…………………………………………………..     

 

I give permission for my child ......................................................to visit the Theatre Royal. 

 

THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN 

 

Emergency contact at time of trip (Please Print)  

 

NAME:.........................................  RELATIONSHIP................................................        TEL. NO............................................ 

                         

Signed................................................Parent/Guardian     Date.............................. 

 


